
O R E G O N   S T A T E   U N I V E R S I T Y  
 

Women’s Field Utility Improvements 

 

Request for Qualifications 

 

Oregon State University is seeking Qualifications from general contractors (GC) for the 

Women’s Field Utility Improvements project (the “Project”).  The Project will include 

replacement/repair of concrete, asphalt paving, irrigation, landscape, and other existing 

infrastructure. The utility construction will include new waterline and hydrants, construction of 

new stormwater and sanitary sewer mainlines, and associated manholes. On-site construction is 

anticipated to begin in late July, 2012. 

 

Interested firms should download the RFQ from the OSU Procurement and Contract Services 

website http://pacs.oregonstate.edu  (under Projects & Solicitations, Open Solicitations) and then 

respond in writing to the RFQ before 2:00 PM, May 24, 2012.  If you have difficulties 

downloading the documents, contact Donna Thwing, Procurement and Contract Services, 644 

SW 13
th

 Street, Corvallis, Oregon 97333-4238, by email at Donna.Thwing@oregonstate.edu or 

telephone 541-737-7694.   

 

OSU is an AA/EEO employer and encourages the submittal of responses from women, minority-

owned and emerging small business enterprises. 

 

OSU may reject any response not in compliance with all prescribed public contracting procedures 

and requirements, and may cancel this solicitation or reject any or all responses upon a finding of 

OSU it is the public interest to do so. 

 

 

http://pacs.oregonstate.edu/

